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April 11, 2022 
 
 
To All Interested Parties: 
 
I am pleased to announce the availability of up to $938,841 of General Fund for the 2022 Youth and Young 
Adult Behavioral Health Request for Proposals (RFP). Funding awards will be made for the period of January 
1, 2023, to December 31, 2023. Contracts after the initial period will be contingent upon successful 
performance and funding availability. 
 
The 2022 Youth and Young Adult Behavioral Health RFP Guidelines and Application documents define 
investment results, requirements, and the process for application submission and selection. Please plan to 
attend the online information session listed below to review the RFP and ask questions.  

 

Date Time Location 

Friday, April 15, 
2022 

10:30 a.m. – 
12:00 noon   
 

Information Session  
Join meeting here or via WebEx, access code: 2492 411 
8343, password: qVpT3ev44uB 
Call +1-206-207-1700, access code: 2492 411 8343## 
Contact Juanita Gonzalez at 
juanita.gonzalez@seattle.gov for technical support 

 
This RFP is an open and competitive process. Completed application packets are due by Monday, May 16, 
2022, 12:00 noon (PT). Applications may be submitted electronically via HSD’s Online Submission System 
http://web6.seattle.gov/hsd/rfi/index.aspx or by emailing HSD_RFP_RFQ_Email_Submissions@seattle.gov. 

 
Please contact Tan Mei Teo, Funding Process Coordinator, at (206) 386-1142 or by email at tan-
mei.teo@seattle.gov if you have questions.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tanya Kim 
Acting Director 
Human Services Department 
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